OuUC (=

The Reliable One”

February 3, 2017

Ms. Amy T. lennaco
Interim City Clerk

City of Orlando

400 S. Orange Avenue
Orlando, FL 32801

Re: OUC Commissioner Nomination
Dear Amy,

At its regular meeting on January 31, 2017, the OUC Board voted to
nominate Ms. Britta Gross as a member of the Commission to fill the vacancy
created by Linda Ferrone’s departure from the OUC Board. Ms. Gross was
selected from a list of three nominees submitted by the City of Orlando’s
Nominating Board. Ms. Gross’ term will begin January 31, 2017 and expire
December 31, 2018.

Please take the necessary action regarding the nomination of Britta Gross.
Sincertly,

Kenheth P. Ks onek
Secretary

cc:  Mayor Buddy Dyer
Chris Browder, OUC General Counsel

ORLANDO UTILITIES COMMISSION
Reliable Plaza at 100 West Anderson St | P O Box 3193 | Orlando, FL 32802 | 407.423.9100 Tel | 407.236.9616 Fax | www.ouc.com



